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I am a big user of the annual park passes and I try to plan out my year of camping with my
family. Most states and National Parks still offer annual passes, and it would be a shame to see
it go. Please keep it in mind and still keep it reasonably priced. I do use the annual
handicapped discounted park pass, thank you for having this option for me.

Shawn Colborg 

mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov

